
 
                     

January 4, 2023 

 

Michael Kram, M.D. 

 

Re: Permission to use photomicrographs 

 

Dear Dr Kram: 

 

You are welcome to use the three requested photographs of liver biopsies with immunostains for 

galectin-3 in your paper submitted to World Journal of Hepatology.  The photographs have no 

copyright, and there are no restrictions on their use.  

                                           

Sincerely, 

 

 

Zachary D. Goodman, M.D., Ph.D.   

Director, Liver Pathology Research and Consultation 

Center for Liver Diseases and Department of Pathology 

Inova Fairfax Hospital 

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 


